
   
 

 
NFLL Social Committee Meeting Notes 12/02/2024 

 

Attendees:   Arlys Medlicott, Diana Yarbrough, Monica Karels, Roland Tanner 

This meeting was held at Roland’s house. 

 

We discussed options for the picnic and will continue to do so at the next meeting.  We were able to 

pencil in more spring assignments.  We may have to move some activities around due to resource 

availability.  We will not have a January out to lunch. 

 

We discussed the holiday luncheon.  We finished bagging the candy, confirmed assignments and 

discussed other outstanding items.  Joanne had finished the centerpieces on her own and had them 

dropped off at Roland’s house. Joanne and Pam are unsure if they will be able to attend the 

luncheon.    

   

The November activities all went well.  The only December activity is the holiday luncheon on 

December 5th. 

 

The next meeting is planned for Monday, January 6th at 10:00 am at the Mesa Downtown Library 

conference room. 

 


